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SENT CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECIEPT REQUESTED 
Mr. Robert Bonta, CA AG: Doc No. 7020 3160 0000 9676 7530 

Mr. Dan Dow, SLO County DA: Doc No. 7020 3160 0000 9676 7523 
Ms. Tracy Wilkinson, AUSA: Doc No. 7020 3160 0000 9676 7547 

  
 

September 7, 2021 
 
Mr. Robert Andres Bonta, Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 
1300 “I” Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
 
Re: San Luis Obispo County, Unlicensed Cannabis Cultivation Operating Under 
What Appears to be Local Government Acceptance.   
 
 
Dear AG Bonta: 
 
As I’ve stated in my previous two letters, the harm that has occurred to the citizens of 
California, as a direct result of the passing of Prop 64, has been catastrophic and as 
Governor, I look forward to the opportunity to repeal it as a void contract and replace 
it with the Restoration Act.  What I would like to do until then is provide you and 
those other controlling agencies, the information that is coming to me in waves 
regarding the unlicensed cannabis cultivation operations that I’m being told have local 
government cooperation.  Cooperation that allows these operations to operate openly 
while others are given the full force of the law with targeted raids and shutdowns.  
This has all the markings of selective enforcement in pay to play, bribery and 
corruption schemes that deprive one class of citizens while rewarding another.     
 
As you will see in the enclosures, these are Google Map images, taken within the last 
5 days, that show longitude/latitude positions of unlicensed cannabis cultivation 
whereby I’ve been told there is no way the local governments can not be aware of it.  
What I’m also being told, is that there are federal investigations underway that go to 
local government, pay to play corruption in cannabis licensing.  But with what appears 
to be a statewide, systemic problem, and limited federal government resources, we 
have no way of knowing what, if anything will ever come of it.   
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As governor elect, a citizen, and a party in a forth coming state class action lawsuit 
alleging, inter alia, civil rights violations as a result of Prop 64, I will bring these 
matters to your attention, on an ongoing, per county basis.  I would ask that there be 
a follow up to confirm or deny the allegations of a quid prop quo relationship as has 
been alleged with unlicensed cannabis farms and those local government officials that 
in some cases include law enforcement, who would oversee these types of permits, 
approvals, and operations.  
 
As I have not had a response to either of my previous two letters I’ve sent to you, I 
would respectfully request a response to this letter within 30 days to assure that the 
proper steps are being taken to remedy what amount to these unlawful conditions.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and in anticipation of your reply I will 
remain.     
 
 

 
 
 
Nickolas Wildstar, Governor Elect 
wildstar@governorwildstar.com  
 
 
Enclosures: (4) 
 
CC:  Ms. Tracy Wilkinson 
 Mr. Dan Dow   


